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Hello,

I have commented on this wholly inappropriate development previously, however I would
like to strongly reiterate my stance that this proposal is disgraceful and I firmly object to
the development. It offers no direct benefit to our local rural village communities,
destroying habitats and ecosystems for wildlife. Furthermore that are an absolute
monstrosity visually. To recycle a solar panel, it takes more energy than the solar panel
will ever produce in its life time.

It will ruin landscape and our countryside visually. This area is near/a conservation area
which means we should respect the natural beauty of the area and the wildlife that lives
here. This proposal is morally wrong.

I absolutely oppose and object to this monstrous proposal and I firmly ask you to have
morals to life too and not lining the pockets of those individuals and institutes who do not
care for anything other their greed.

Kindest,

Jessica Shield

A concerned local resident.
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